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I am writing to support HB2027.  The proposed bridge will have permanent negative effects on the wild and scenic
river corridor and cause the forest service land upstream of the bridge to exceed it's carrying capacity.  Bend parks
and rec should work on a trail on the east side of the river to connect Bend to Sunriver.

John Kelly
Bend OR
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